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Heating update

Once again, | would like to thank you for your patience and understanding regarding today's
unavoidable school closure.

| am pleased to inform you that we have resolved the issue with the generator and the heating
system is up and running therefore school will reopen for all students tomorrow - Wednesday 6
December.

If your child wishes to wear additional layers throughout the winter period, can we please ask that
they wear a plain white T-shirt/vest under their white shirt or a plain navy jumper under their blazer
should they feel cold. Students are not allowed to wear hoodies or coats in the classroom.

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow.

Yours sincerely

Mr J Cowper
Executive Headteacher
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